PTA Letter From
Tracy O’Keefe, ‘09-10" Glade Elementary PTA President

Email Tracy at ] thcokeefef@xahoo.com with any questions you may have.

Glade PTA

9525 Glade Rd
Walkersville, MD 21793
May 9", 2010

KidzArt
1782 Stonehave LN
Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Darcie,

Glade Elementary and our PTA would like to Thank KidzArt for two great Art sessions. Every week the
excited kids loved to create the themed art work for that day. Kids were asking to register as classes
were going on after they heard how much fun was had in the class. As PTA president we appreciated
the professionalism, and team - effort put forth by KidzArt. Our parents and children thank you for
meeting everyone’s individual needs.

KidzArt is an art program Glade Elementary PTA would love to see return for session after session. The
program is interesting and fast paced with no repeats for the children. The instructors were qualified
and were able to integrate with the school and children.

PTA president of Glade Elementary, | strongly recommend KidzArt as a fun, interesting, and a value
added Art program.

Regards

—hole
A

Tracy O’Keefe

Glade PTA President




